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Study Title: Stanford Medicine Research Registry 

 
1. What will happen to me in this study?  

Our Research Registry connects people like you with teams conducting research to make 

improve health care and well-being. If you are eligible for a study, researchers may contact 

you to provide additional details on how to participate. All that you will need to do is fill out a 

form with some questions which should take no more than 10 minutes. Filling out this form 

does not mean you have to be a research participant and you do not have to answer 

any question on the form you don’t want to.  

 

2. Can anything bad happen to me?  

In the event of a data breach the health information you provide to the registry could be 

viewed by someone else. To protect against this, your data is securely stored accrording to 

Stanford regulations.   

 

3. Can anything good happen to me? 

You will be included in a database that will allow you to be contacted about current or future 

clinical trials and research studies that you may be interested in. The findings that come from 

research you participate in may help future patients in all different medical fields. 

 

4. Will anyone know I am in the study? 

Your participation in this study will be kept a confidential and only select Stanford researchers 

will be aware of your involvement. 

 

5. Who can I talk to about the study? 

If you have any questions about the study or any problems to do with the study you can 

contact the Protocol Director Karl Sylvester, MD. You can call him at (650) 497-3612. You can 

also call the Registry Manager, Katherine Connors at (650) 725-5162. 

 

If you have questions about the study but want to talk to someone else who is not a part of 

the study, you can call the Stanford Institutional Review Board (IRB) at (650) 723-5244 or 

toll free at 1-866-680-2906. 
 

6. What if I do not want to do this?  

You can stop being in the study at any time without getting in trouble and your doctor will 

continue to treat you if treatment is necessary and available. You can remove yourself from 

the study using the unsubscribe link or by notifying Dr. Karl Sylvester at any time. 


